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April 30, 2014 
 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Barcy McNeal, Commission Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
 
Re: The Nova Telephone Company Compliance with FCC ICC/USF Order, Case Nos. 
 10-2387-TP-COI and 90-5030-TP-TRF 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 
This letter of compliance is being filed pursuant to the requirements of the March 26, 2014 Entry 
in Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI. The Nova Telephone Company (“Nova”) hereby confirms its 
compliance with the FCC’s November 18, 2011 ICC/USF Order and the rule adopted in that 
order. Nova’s applicable intrastate access rates mirror its corresponding interstate access rates. 
 
Nova reports to this Commission that it has been in compliance with the requirements of PUCO 
Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI since 2013 and that no intrastate tariff revisions are required at this 
time. 
 
Any questions concerning this filing may be directed to me at the above-listed telephone number 
or address. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
/s/David A. Ferris 
 
David A. Ferris 
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